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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:59 AM
To: 'Mark Peterson'
Subject: RE: Fpl rate hike request 

Good morning Mr. Peterson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Mark Peterson [mailto:marlor_1985@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:38 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Fpl rate hike request  
 
 
When do we stop corporate greed?  How many more people must struggle to pay their electric bill.  I'm sure that 
there is a good number of them who are elderly and need their a/c just to make life more bearable.  Again, do 
they pay their utilities or their medication? 
 
Enough is enough.  We have to do with out pay raises and still pay increased rates for food, gas, medicine and 
so on.  I think fpl will survive.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mark and Lori Peterson  

Sent from AT&T Mail on Android 
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